
Dear SLMS Titan Parents, Students, and Teachers: 

Next Thursday, September 2, is our Fall Open House.  As you have already been made 

aware, we have shifted this to being a virtual experience. This experience will come in three 

parts: 

1. Watch a 3-5 minute video from each of your child's teachers PRIOR to our actual 

Virtual Open House on September 2. A link to each teacher's video will be found in 

your child's teachers' Schoology courses. Videos will be viewable for viewing by 

Tuesday, August 31 to give you plenty of time to watch each one before attending 

our Open House described in #2 below 

2. Experience a "virtual walk" through your child's classes (follow their class 

schedule period by period) on Thursday, September 2, starting at 6:00 PM, via 

Microsoft Teams. The link to each class period Teams meeting will be found in the 

same location in Schoology for each teacher as the video mentioned in item #1 

above. You will have a chance to engage your child's teachers in brief Q&A session.  

3. Attend an optional Post-Open House Check-In with Mr. Fickel, our principal, via 

Zoom, at 7:45. Click this link to join the meeting at 7:45. 

All of the details are outlined in the attachment in the graphic below. We look forward to 

interacting in this way next week! 

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84946619271?pwd=QkMwZnBCa1ozVVBFR05HWmVpamxDQT09


 


